Subject: FW: Planning Application 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo
Attachments: IMG_2031.JPG; IMG_2036.JPG; IMG_2042.JPG; IMG_2044.JPG; IMG_2047.JPG; IMG_
2050.JPG; IMG_2055.JPG

From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 02 November 2017 09:39

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo

From: Vanessa Boug NN

Sent: 01 November 2017 20:12

To: Craig, Tessa <Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Xaris Xynogiannakopoulos

Subject: Planning Application 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo

Dear Tessa,
| have already made my objection online but | have important photos that | need to submit.

As | mentioned in my online objection Deliveroo has already started using the kitchen and delivers food
from there. We noticed it this evening, 1st November 2017, since we live right next to car park. There is a
guard standing at the entrance of the car park on Finchley Road and only lets in drivers from Deliveroo.
The drivers leave their motorcycles/bikes further away so that no one will notice, go in the the car park
through the alley and leave with food after a short time. This is totally unacceptable and illegal! No
planning permission has been given yet and not only have they started construction works, they have also
started delivering food!!! | wish once again to strongly object, this behaviour is unacceptable and
unethical!!l | have took multiple pictures of all the delivery drivers coming and going and | have attached
them!!

Regards,
Vanessa
























